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Dear Nixle User,

"Our office has been advised of an inappropriate relationship between a witness in the capital murder
investigation of Shannon Miles and a Sheriff’s Office investigator.

"This investigator’s conduct was unethical and inexcusable and does not reflect the core values of the
Harris County Sheriff’s Office. The misconduct of this individual investigator is an anomaly and does not
represent the conduct of the men and women who work daily to protect the lives of the citizens of Hatris
County.

"] was appalled to learn of this behavior and immediately took action. The investigator has been relieved
of duty pending the outcome of our joint investigation with the District Attorney’s Office.

"I remain steadfastly committed to working with District Attorney Devon Anderson in pursuing the
successful prosecution of the suspect Shannon Miles."

For full details, view this message on the web.

Sent by Harris County Sheriff's Office
1200 Baker St, Houston, TX 77002
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